
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Hello! 

My name is Nikki, I just wanted to quickly introduce 

myself. 

I am a Family Support Worker for the Dedicated 

Schools Team in the Arun area and I’m the link worker 

for Nyewood Junior School 

Our aim as the Dedicated Schools Team is to support 

schools in supporting their families by providing 

information, advice, and guidance. We also provide 

direct work with children, young people, and 

parents/carers. This can be around behaviour, mental 

health, attendance and school worries, relationship, 

and friendship advice, as well as many other things. 

If you have any worries or concerns, we are here to 

help! If you would like to have a chat with me, please 

book through the school office. 

 

 

I will be in school every 3 weeks on a Tuesday 12.30-3.30 on the following dates: 

19th September  12th December  26th March  18th June 

10th October  23rd January  16th April  9th July 

21st November  5th March  7th May   


